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54th National Concerto Competition –  
2021 Finals Results  

 
 

It was high excitement for the 2021 National Concerto Competition Final on Saturday 

19th June – our 54th event – back again at the James Hay Theatre.  Over $15,000 in 

prizes were bestowed.  New Zealand’s next classical music stars shone brightly.   Enjoy 

these photo highlights from the night. 
 

I would like to congratulate the winners: 
 

 

 

    Catherine Kwak - First Prize ($10,000)  

   Catherine Kwak  - Junior Jury ($100)  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

   

 

 

 

 

            Hyein Kim - Second Prize ($3,000) 
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        April Ju - Third Prize ($1,500)  

      

 

 
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Left to right: Michael Lawrence (Chair NCCT), Kenneth Young (Conductor), Malavika Gopal and 

Roger Brown (Adjudicators), Catherine Kwak, April Ju, Hyein Kim and  

Andrew Turner (Deputy Mayor) 
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Photos supplied by  https://www.facebook.com/jadespencephotography/  
 
 

For more photos please go to https://www.facebook.com/National -Concerto-
Competition-138524480058612 

 

Subscribe or Unsubscribe: 

If you do not wish to receive information from the National Concerto Competition you 
can unsubscribe by emailing: secretary@musiccanterbury.co.nz. 

 
 

 

Contact: 

Carmel Brown 

National Concerto Competition 

Email: secretary@musiccanterbury.co.nz 
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